Eleanor Roosevelt Papers
If you ally obsession such a referred Eleanor Roosevelt Papers ebook that will find the money for you worth,
acquire the very best seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to droll books, lots
of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are as a consequence launched, from best seller to one of
the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections Eleanor Roosevelt Papers that we will agreed offer. It is
not with reference to the costs. Its more or less what you obsession currently. This Eleanor Roosevelt Papers, as
one of the most functioning sellers here will unconditionally be along with the best options to review.

The Papers of Eleanor Roosevelt, 1933-1945 Boehm,
Randolph 1986
Eleanor Roosevelt Franklin D. Roosevelt Library 1971
No Ordinary Time Doris Kearns Goodwin 2013-11-05
Presents a social history of the United States in 1940,
along with a moment-by-moment account of Roosevelt's
leadership and the private lives of the president and
First Lady, whose remarkable partnership transformed
America. (This book was previously featured in
Forecast.)
My Faraway One Sarah Greenough 2011-06-21 Collects the
private correspondence between Georgia O'Keeffe and
Alfred Stieglitz, revealing the ups and downs of their
marriage, their thoughts on their work, and their
friendships with other artists.
A Guide to the Papers of Eleanor Roosevelt, 1933-1945
1986
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers ANONIMO 2009-10-01
My Day Eleanor Roosevelt 2009-04-15 "I think Eleanor
Roosevelt has so gripped the imagination of this moment
because we need her and her vision so completely. . . .
She's perfect for us as we enter the twenty-first
century. Eleanor Roosevelt is a loud and profound voice
for people who want to change the world." -- Blanche
Wiesen Cook Named "Woman of the Century" in a survey
conducted by the National Women's Hall of Fame, Eleanor
Roosevelt wrote her hugely popular syndicated column "My
Day" for over a quarter of that century, from 1936 to
1962. This collection brings together for the first time
in a single volume the most memorable of those columns,
written with singular wit, elegance, compassion, and
insight -- everything from her personal perspectives on
the New Deal and World War II to the painstaking
diplomacy required of her as chair of the United Nations
Committee on Human Rights after the war to the joys of
gardening at her beloved Hyde Park home. To quote Arthur
Schlesinger, Jr., "What a remarkable woman she was!
These sprightly and touching selections from Eleanor
Roosevelt's famous column evoke an extraordinary
personality." "My Day reminds us how great a woman she
was." --Atlanta Journal-Constitution
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers: pt. 1. The human rights
years, 1945-1946 Eleanor Roosevelt 2009
The Autobiography of Eleanor Roosevelt Eleanor Roosevelt
2014-10-21 A candid and insightful look at an era and a
life through the eyes of one of the most remarkable
Americans of the twentieth century, First Lady and
humanitarian Eleanor Roosevelt. The daughter of one of
New York’s most influential families, niece of Theodore
Roosevelt, and wife of President Franklin Delano
Roosevelt, Eleanor Roosevelt witnessed some of the most
remarkable decades in modern history, as America
transitioned from the Gilded Age, the Progressive Era,
and the Depression to World War II and the Cold War. A
champion of the downtrodden, Eleanor drew on her
experience and used her role as First Lady to help those
in need. Intimately involved in her husband’s political
life, from the governorship of New York to the White
House, Eleanor would eventually become a powerful force
of her own, heading women’s organizations and youth
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movements, and battling for consumer rights, civil
rights, and improved housing. In the years after FDR’s
death, this inspiring, controversial, and outspoken
leader would become a U.N. Delegate, chairman of the
Commission on Human Rights, a newspaper columnist,
Democratic party activist, world-traveler, and diplomat
devoted to the ideas of liberty and human rights. This
single volume biography brings her into focus through
her own words, illuminating the vanished world she grew
up, her life with her political husband, and the postwar years when she worked to broaden cooperation and
understanding at home and abroad. The Autobiography of
Eleanor Roosevelt includes 16 pages of black-and-white
photos.
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers Eleanor Roosevelt 2009
"Eleanor Roosevelt once asked, 'Where do human rights
begin? In small places, close to home, so close and so
small that they cannot be seen on any maps of the world.
Such are the places where every man, woman, and child
seeks equal justice, equal opportunity, equal dignity
without discrimination.' As the Chair of the United
Nations commission drafting the Universal Declaration of
Human Rights, Eleanor Roosevelt worked tirelessly from
1946 to 1948.... Through Volume 1 of the Eleanor
Roosevelt Papers, we honor her work, her legacy, her
timeless values and ideals, and her commitment to
imagining a better future for all people. As you read
through this volume, I hope her words will be a call to
action."--from the foreword by Hillary Rodham Clinton
Eleanor Roosevelt walked out of the White House more
than the president's widow. As a nationally syndicated
columnist, popular lecturer, author, party leader, and
social activist, Roosevelt assured her friends that "my
voice will not be silent." Vowing not to be a "workless
worker in a world of work," Roosevelt dedicated her
unstinting energy to "winning the peace." The 410
documents in The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers, Volume 1: The
Human Rights Years, 1945-1948, collected from 263
archives in 50 states and 9 nations, chronicle not only
Roosevelt's impact on American politics and the United
Nations, but also the serious treatment she received
from those in power. They disclose the inner workings of
Truman's first administration, the United Nations, and
the major social and political movements of the postwar
world. They also reveal the intense struggles
Roosevelt's correspondents and advisors had confronting
a war-scarred world, the conflicting advice they gave
her, and the material Roosevelt reviewed and the people
she consulted while determining her own course of
action. Using a wide variety of material--letters,
speeches, columns, debates, committee transcripts,
telegrams, and diary entries--this first of five volumes
presents a representative selection of the actions
Eleanor Roosevelt took to define, implement, and promote
human rights and the impact her work had at home and
abroad. Readers may disagree over various decisions she
made, language that she used, or the priorities she
established. Yet her influence is unquestioned.
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers: The human rights years,
1945-1948 Eleanor Roosevelt 2007 Volume 1 chronicles
Eleanor Roosevelt's development as diplomat, politician,
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and journalist in the years 1945-1948. It is filled with
original writings and speeches that have been annotated
and made easily accessible through a comprehensive
index. This is part of the Eleanor Roosevelt Papers
Project as the first of a five-volume set covering the
years 1945-1962.
Eleanor and Hick Susan Quinn 2016-09-27 A warm, intimate
account of the love between Eleanor Roosevelt and
reporter Lorena Hickok—a relationship that, over more
than three decades, transformed both women's lives and
empowered them to play significant roles in one of the
most tumultuous periods in American history In 1932, as
her husband assumed the presidency, Eleanor Roosevelt
entered the claustrophobic, duty-bound existence of the
First Lady with dread. By that time, she had put her
deep disappointment in her marriage behind her and
developed an independent life—now threatened by the
public role she would be forced to play. A lifeline came
to her in the form of a feisty campaign reporter for the
Associated Press: Lorena Hickok. Over the next thirty
years, until Eleanor’s death, the two women carried on
an extraordinary relationship: They were, at different
points, lovers, confidantes, professional advisors, and
caring friends. They couldn't have been more different.
Eleanor had been raised in one of the nation’s most
powerful political families and was introduced to
society as a debutante before marrying her distant
cousin, Franklin. Hick, as she was known, had grown up
poor in rural South Dakota and worked as a servant girl
after she escaped an abusive home, eventually becoming
one of the most respected reporters at the AP. Her
admiration drew the buttoned-up Eleanor out of her
shell, and the two quickly fell in love. For the next
thirteen years, Hick had her own room at the White
House, next door to the First Lady. These fiercely
compassionate women inspired each other to right the
wrongs of the turbulent era in which they lived. During
the Depression, Hick reported from the nation’s poorest
areas for the WPA, and Eleanor used these reports to
lobby her husband for New Deal programs. Hick encouraged
Eleanor to turn their frequent letters into her popular
and long-lasting syndicated column "My Day," and to
befriend the female journalists who became her
champions. When Eleanor’s tenure as First Lady ended
with FDR's death, Hick pushed her to continue to use her
popularity for good—advice Eleanor took by leading the
UN’s postwar Human Rights Commission. At every turn, the
bond these women shared was grounded in their
determination to better their troubled world. Deeply
researched and told with great warmth, Eleanor and Hick
is a vivid portrait of love and a revealing look at how
an unlikely romance influenced some of the most
consequential years in American history.
Eleanor Roosevelt's Book of Common Sense Etiquette
Eleanor Roosevelt 2016-12-13 In an era of incivility,
discover a timeless guide to good manners from First
Lady Eleanor Roosevelt. “The basis of all good human
behavior is kindness,” says Eleanor Roosevelt in this
classic handbook, first published in 1962 as a “modern
book of etiquette for modern Americans.” As a
politician, diplomat, and activist, as well as the
longest-serving First Lady of the United States, Mrs.
Roosevelt knew that thoughtful, civil behavior was
essential to peaceful, productive relationships. In this
etiquette guide, she teaches that decorum is not about
strict adherence to formal rules; it is about
approaching all social situations with consideration for
others. She advises, “If ever you find yourself in a
situation in which following a formal rule would be
manifestly unkind, forget it, and be kind instead.”
Drawing from her personal and professional experiences,
Roosevelt covers a broad range of topics, including
business dealings and family affairs, writing letters
and receiving guests, and entertaining at home and
traveling abroad. Beginning with the necessity of good
eleanor-roosevelt-papers

2/5

manners between husband and wife, she considers the
importance of courtesy in society at large and the role
all Americans play as ambassadors of democracy while
visiting foreign countries. In an era of incivility,
Eleanor Roosevelt’s Book of Common Sense Etiquette is
more relevant than ever. This ebook has been
professionally proofread to ensure accuracy and
readability on all devices.
Eleanor and Franklin Joseph P. Lash 2014-09-08 The #1
New York Times Bestseller—Winner of the Pulitzer Prize
and National Book Award In his extraordinary biography
of the major political couple of the twentieth century,
Joseph P. Lash reconstructs from Eleanor Roosevelt's
personal papers her early life and four-decade marriage
to the four-time president who brought America back from
the Great Depression and helped to win World War II. The
result is an intimate look at the vibrant private and
public worlds of two incomparable people.
Tomorrow Is Now Eleanor Roosevelt 2012-10-30 Available
again in time for election season, Eleanor Roosevelt's
most important book—a battle cry for civil rights As
relevant and influential now as it was when first
published in 1963, Tomorrow Is Now is Eleanor
Roosevelt's manifesto and her final effort to move
America toward the community she hoped it would become.
In bold, blunt prose, one of the greatest First Ladies
of American history traces her country's struggle to
embrace democracy and presents her declaration against
fear, timidity, complacency, and national arrogance. An
open, unrestrained look into her mind and heart as well
as a clarion call to action, Tomorrow Is Now is the work
Eleanor Roosevelt willed herself to stay alive to finish
writing. For this edition, former U.S. President Bill
Clinton contributes a new foreword and Roosevelt
historian Allida Black provides an authoritative
introduction focusing on Eleanor Roosevelt’s diplomatic
career. For more than sixty-five years, Penguin has been
the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,500 titles,
Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the
best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes
by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as
well as up-to-date translations by award-winning
translators.
If You Ask Me Eleanor Roosevelt 2018-10-09 Experience
the timeless wit and wisdom of Eleanor Roosevelt in this
annotated collection of candid advice columns that she
wrote for more than twenty years. In 1941, Eleanor
Roosevelt embarked on a new career as an advice
columnist. She had already transformed the role of first
lady with her regular press conferences, her activism on
behalf of women, minorities, and youth, her lecture
tours, and her syndicated newspaper column. When Ladies
Home Journal offered her an advice column, she embraced
it as yet another way for her to connect with the
public. “If You Ask Me” quickly became a lifeline for
Americans of all ages. Over the twenty years that
Eleanor wrote her advice column, no question was too
trivial and no topic was out of bounds. Practical, warmhearted, and often witty, Eleanor’s answers were so
forthright her editors included a disclaimer that her
views were not necessarily those of the magazines or the
Roosevelt administration. Asked, for example, if she had
any Republican friends, she replied, “I hope so.”
Queried about whether or when she would retire, she
said, “I never plan ahead.” As for the suggestion that
federal or state governments build public bomb shelters,
she considered the idea “nonsense.” Covering a wide
variety of topics—everything from war, peace, and
politics to love, marriage, religion, and popular
culture—these columns reveal Eleanor Roosevelt’s warmth,
humanity, and timeless relevance.
Empty Without You Roger Streitmatter 1999-08-19 The
Downloaded from build.openblas.net on October 5, 2022 by
guest

relationship between Eleanor Roosevelt and Associated
Press reporter Lorena Hickok has sparked vociferous
debate ever since 1978, when archivists at the Franklin
D. Roosevelt Library discovered eighteen boxes filled
with letters the two women exchanged during their
thirty-year friendship. But until now we have been
offered only the odd quotation or excerpt from their
voluminous correspondence. In Empty Without You,
journalist and historian Rodger Streitmatter has
transcribed and annotated 300 letters that shed new
light on the legendary, passionate, and intense bond
between these extraordinary women. Written with the
candor and introspection of a private diary, the letters
expose the most private thoughts, feelings, and
motivations of their authors and allow us to assess the
full dimensions of a remarkable friendship. From the day
Eleanor moved into the White House and installed Lorena
in a bedroom just a few feet from her own, each woman
virtually lived for the other. When Lorena was away,
Eleanor kissed her picture of "dearest Hick" every night
before going to bed, while Lorena marked the days off
her calendar in anticipation of their next meeting. In
the summer of 1933, Eleanor and Lorena took a three-week
road trip together, often traveling incognito. The
friends even discussed a future in which they would
share a home and blend their separate lives into one.
Perhaps as valuable as these intimations of a love
affair are the glimpses this collection offers of an
Eleanor Roosevelt strikingly different from the icon she
has become. Although the figure who emerges in these
pages is as determined and politically adept as the
woman we know, she is also surprisingly sarcastic and
funny, tender and vulnerable, and even judgmental and
petty -- all less public but no less important
attributes of our most beloved first lady.
Eleanor Roosevelt Geraldine Kidd 2017-11-20 Memorialised
as a US heroine and an iconoclastic humanitarian who
sought to protect society’s marginalised, Eleanor
Roosevelt also, at times, disappointed contemporaries
and biographers with some of her stances. Examining a
period of her life that has not been extensively
explored, this book challenges the previously held
universality of Eleanor Roosevelt’s humanitarianism. The
Palestinian question is used as a case study to explore
the practical application of her commitment to social
justice, and the author argues that, at times,
Roosevelt’s humanitarianism was illogical, limited and
flawed by pragmatism. New insights are provided into
Eleanor Roosevelt’s human rights activism – its
dichotomies, its inspiration, and the effect it had on
US relations with the Middle East. This book will appeal
to academics working across a range of disciplines
including history, diplomatic history, American studies,
Middle Eastern studies, US foreign policy, human rights
and women’s studies.
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers Eleanor Roosevelt 2009
Foreword by Senator Hillary Rodham Clinton.Chronicling
her development as diplomat, politician and journalist
in the years 1945 to 1948, The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers
Project: The Human Rights Years is filled with original
writings and speeches that have been thoughtfully
annotated and made easily accessible through a
comprehensive index. Enhanced with more than 130
illustrations and a chronology, Roosevelt's thoughts and
experiences are deliberately connected to the wider
cultural, political and historical context. This unique
collection was developed by The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers
Project as the first of a five volume set covering the
years 1945 through 1962. In total, this definitive
documentary edition of Roosevelt's political writings
will be comprised of about 70 percent previously
unpublished material that offers key, inside perspective
of the United Nations, Cold War politics and the New
Frontier.
A Guide to the Papers of Eleanor Roosevelt, 1933-1945
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Eleanor Roosevelt 1986
Olivia Saves the Circus 2010-09-07 Readers will delight
to see how Ringmaster Olivia learns to fly, in this
board-book edition of a favorite Olivia story. Full
color.
Roosevelt and Churchill, 1939-1941: The Partnership That
Saved the West Joseph P. Lash 2021-12-06 Using the
Roosevelt-Churchill correspondence, British War Cabinet
and Foreign Office files and Roosevelt Map Room papers,
Joseph P. Lash takes a fresh look at men and events in
the critical months between the outbreak of World War II
in September 1939 and Pearl Harbor. He brings out the
similarities and contrasts between Roosevelt and
Churchill, where they were great or flawed, how each
sought to manipulate the other but always in the
framework of common purposes, most importantly their
understanding of the importance of sea power and of the
necessity of Anglo-American naval supremacy. “[Joseph
Lash] has written an excellent account, full of shrewd
personal and political insights and based on a real
command of the sources and an ability to organize his
material into a continuously interesting narrative. Much
of the story is familiar, but Mr. Lash has added some
telling new details from the archives at Hyde Park and
in the British Public Record Office...” — The New York
Times “[A] rich account of a remarkable collaboration
during the pre-Pearl Harbor years of WW II... Throughout
Lash examines with candor and admiration how FDR
manipulated Congress, the bureaucracy, and public
opinion, working with Churchill on the phrasing and
timing of steps toward American entry into the war.” —
Kirkus “Joseph Lash has once again demonstrated his gift
for blending diligent historical research with the human
drama of an extraordinary relationship. His chronicle of
Roosevelt and Churchill is absorbing and exciting; it
will also be an invaluable document for any future
exploration of the struggle for democratic survival in
this century.” — James A. Wechsler, Editorial Page
Editor, New York Post “A splendid work — incisive in its
analysis, compelling in its narrative, sensitive in its
judgments. It is quite worthy of its protagonists — and
what more can one possibly say?” — Arthur Schlesinger,
Jr. “[A] perceptive, well organized and well-written
exploration both of his two main characters and of a
large supporting cast... The book is... a pleasure [...]
to read.” — History “The publication of Lash’s book is
an important event in the historiography of World War
II... Lash has accomplished an impressive historical
synthesis.” — Reviews in American History “There is much
to praise in this volume, a book which undoubtedly will
be widely read... Lash is a first-rate writer and
researcher.” — Political Science Quarterly “[A]
fascinating book.” — The Virginia Quarterly Review “The
major strands of this story have long been familiar, but
the author adds many revealing and colorful details...
he writes superbly.” — Foreign Affairs “This is a
beautifully written book which captures the spirit of
the two leaders and is well worth the time spent reading
it. Lash offers some thoughtful insights into the
personalities of both Churchill and Roosevelt as well as
some perceptive comments on their relationship. His
picture is clear; Roosevelt and Churchill, for all of
their faults, were the great men which the times
demanded.” — The American Historical Review
Refuge Must Be Given John F. Sears 2021-05-15 Refuge
Must Be Given details the evolution of Eleanor Roosevelt
from someone who harbored negative impressions of Jews
to become a leading Gentile champion of Israel in the
United States. The book explores, for the first time,
Roosevelt’s partnership with the Quaker leader Clarence
Pickett in seeking to admit more refugees into the
United States, and her relationship with Undersecretary
of State Sumner Welles, who was sympathetic to the
victims of Nazi persecution yet defended a visa process
that failed both Jewish and non-Jewish refugees. After
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the war, as a member of the American delegation to the
United Nations, Eleanor Roosevelt slowly came to the
conclusion that the partition of Palestine was the only
solution both for the Jews in the displaced persons
camps in Europe, and for the conflict between the Arabs
and the Jews. When Israel became a state, she became
deeply involved in supporting the work of Youth Aliyah
and Hadassah, its American sponsor, in bringing Jewish
refugee children to Israel and training them to become
productive citizens. Her devotion to Israel reflected
some of her deepest beliefs about education,
citizenship, and community building. Her excitement
about Israel’s accomplishments and her cultural biases,
however, blinded her to the impact of Israel’s founding
on the Arabs. Visiting the new nation four times and
advocating on Israel’s behalf created a warm bond not
only between her and the people of Israel, but between
her and the American Jewish community.
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers Project Eleanor Roosevelt
2007 Chronicling Eleanor Roosevelt's development as
diplomat, journalist, and political strategist in the
years 1945 to 1948, this publication is filled with
original writings and speeches.
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers ANONIMO 2006-10-01 Human
rights. Global relations. The role of women. U.S.
politics. Eleanor Roosevelt was a trailblazer in many
arenas. Her writings are essential tools to better
understand American politics, diplomacy and policy, and
the struggle to implement democracy domestically and
internationally in the first two-thirds of the 20th
century.
The Papers of Eleanor Roosevelt, 1945-1952 Robert Lester
2004-03-01
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers: The human rights years,
1949-1952 Eleanor Roosevelt 2009
Our Eleanor Candace Fleming 2005-10 Chronicles the life
of Eleanor Roosevelt, from her birth to wealthy parents,
to her marriage to Franklin Delano Roosevelt, to her
role as a wife, mother, first lady, and diplomat.
The Papers of Eleanor Roosevelt, 1945-1952 Eleanor
Roosevelt 2003-01-01
Eleanor Roosevelt's Views on Diplomacy and Democracy
Dario Fazzi 2020-06-29 "This volume fills a void in
current studies of Eleanor Roosevelt. Offering a
comprehensive analysis of Roosevelt as a diplomat during
the Cold War era, it is particularly insightful in
analyzing her position on United States race relations
while at the United Nations. It provides a new look at
Roosevelt’s leadership from an American perspective
played out on a global stage."- Maurine H. Beasley,
Professor Emerita, University of Maryland College Park,
USA "My grandmother was an ardent "small-d" democrat, as
well as a Democrat - but she didn't think we were very
mature in our living of it! This well-written and
illuminating collection of essays, focused on what ER
thought it meant to be a global citizen, offers a unique
perspective of her views on a host of issues. Let us
hope these fresh insights can inspire young people today
to construct that better world to which she dedicated
much of her life." - Anna Eleanor Roosevelt This book
focuses on Eleanor Roosevelt’s multifaceted agenda for
the world. It highlights her advocacy of human rights,
multilateral diplomacy, and transnationalism, and it
emphasizes her challenge to gendered norms and racial
relations. The essays of this collection describe
Eleanor Roosevelt as a public intellectual, a
politician, a public diplomat, and an activist. She was,
undeniably, one of the protagonists of the twentieth
century and a proactive interpreter of the many changes
it brought about. She went through two world wars, the
harshness of the Great Depression, and the emergence of
nuclear confrontation, and she deciphered such crises as
the product of misleading nationalism and egoism.
Against them, she offered her commitment to people’s
education as an example of civic engagement, which she
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considered necessary for the functioning of any
democratic order. Such was the world Eleanor Roosevelt
envisioned and tried to build – symbolically and
practically – one where people, the citizens of the
world, may really be at the center of international
affairs.
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers: pt. 1. The human rights
years, 1945-1946 Eleanor Roosevelt 2009
The Papers of Eleanor Roosevelt, 1945-1962 Franklin D.
Roosevelt Library 2003 Presents documents related to the
work of Eleanor Roosevelt as a U.S. delegate to the
United Nations from 1945 to 1952. Reproduces
correspondence; publications and documents from U.S.
diplomats and UN delegates; special reports on
political, socioeconomic, and military affairs;
statistical studies; interviews and minutes of meetings
with foreign officials; full text of important U.S.
delegation correspondence; voluminous reports; and
translations of high-level foreign government documents.
Eleanor Roosevelt and the Anti-Nuclear Movement Dario
Fazzi 2016-12-19 This book explores Eleanor Roosevelt’s
involvement in the global campaign for nuclear
disarmament. Based on an extensive multi-archival
research, it assesses her overall contribution to the
global anti-nuclear campaign of the early cold war and
shows how she constantly tried to raise awareness of the
real hazards of nuclear testing. She strove to educate
the general public about the implications of the nuclear
arms race and, in doing so, she became for many a
trustworthy anti-nuclear leader and a reliable voice of
conscience.
Eleanor Roosevelt in Her Own Words John M. Shea
2015-12-15 Eleanor Roosevelt wasnt content to be a
seldom-seen, never-heard First Lady. Instead, she worked
tirelessly for the many causes dear to her heart,
including the rights of African Americans, women, and
the poor. After Franklin D. Roosevelts death, she
traveled the world promoting peace in the aftermath of
World War II. Roosevelt was so beloved she became known
as the First Lady of the World. This extraordinary
womans life and work is presented in this charming
biography that utilizes her own words from her prolific
writings. Roosevelts wit, charm, and intelligence shine
in each passage, while carefully chosen photographs
reflect important moments in her life.
Eleanor Roosevelt Maurine Hoffman Beasley 2010 The first
book devoted to Eleanor Roosevelt's 1933-1945 tenure in
the White House--the longest of any first lady. Provides
an insightful account of how she merged her private and
public lives to transform the ambiguous role of first
lady into an important institution of the American
political system.
The Quotable Eleanor Roosevelt Michele Wehrwein Albion
2022-04-15 "Clearly the definitive book of Eleanor
Roosevelt quotes. Albion does excellent work weeding out
all the apocryphal quotes so often attributed to Eleanor
Roosevelt, giving us only the real thing."--Christy
Regenhardt, associate editor of The Eleanor Roosevelt
Papers, Volume 2 "Eleanor Roosevelt remains a compelling
and interesting person, and these quotes give her
greater voice."--Kenneth Bindas, author of Remembering
the Great Depression in the Rural South Born in the late
1800s to one of the wealthiest families in New York
City, Eleanor Roosevelt seemed destined for a
traditional woman's role within a sedate Victorian life.
Instead, she married her fifth cousin and was flung into
the highest levels of American politics, culminating in
Franklin's unprecedented four-term presidency. While
previous first ladies refrained from public discussion
of their personal views, Eleanor's bold opinions on
political, social, and racial issues took many by
surprise. She held press conferences and wrote a
syndicated column. She spoke at national conventions,
granted interviews, and often made appearances on her
husband's behalf. Her own influence lasted years beyond
Downloaded from build.openblas.net on October 5, 2022 by
guest

his death. She advocated for human rights, worked with
the United Nations, and supported what later became the
civil rights movement. The fascinating quotes in this
collection are the words of an articulate, honest, and
thoughtful woman. Of war, she said, "I hope the day will
come when all that inventing and mechanical genius will
be used for other purposes." At a time when racism
prevailed, Eleanor said, "We must be proud of every one
of our citizens, for regardless of nationality, or race,
every one contributes to the welfare and culture of the
nation." Organized by topic--government, money, art,
education, class, relationships, emotions--these
quotations reveal the personal thoughts Roosevelt shared
in letters and conversations alongside the strong
opinions she expressed in speeches and interviews,
giving evidence to her character and her beliefs. Her
words continue to resonate today.
Courage in a Dangerous World Eleanor Roosevelt 1999 A
collection of writings
Doris Fleeson Carolyn Sayler 2011-11-01 "She was my
idol," said columnist Mary McGrory. McGrory, in writing
of women, referred to Doris Fleeson as "incomparably the
first political journalist of her time." Fleeson was, in
fact, the first woman in the United States to become a
nationally syndicated political columnist. In 1945, with
the encouragement of Henry Mencken, she launched her
column. In her career she would write some 5,500 columns
during the next twenty-two years. Fleeson's appearance
could be disarming. Once at a party Lady Bird Johnson
exclaimed, "What a gorgeous dress, Doris. It makes you
look just like a sweet, old-fashioned girl." The wife of
Senator Stuart Symington interjected, "Yes, just a sweet
old-fashioned girl with a shiv in her hand." CAROLYN
SAYLER lives in Lyons, Kansas, ten miles from the town
of Sterling where Doris Fleeson was born in 1901.
Knowing members of the Fleeson family, she began
researching the life of the columnist whose
straightforward take on Washington became a daily fix
for newspaper readers across the nation. Sayler has a
background in journalism as a member of a Kansas
newspaper family. She is the author of a history of
Manhattan, Kansas, which tells of the town's founding
during the Free State struggle, its strong connections
with New England, and its abolitionist college, now
Kansas State University.
The Eleanor Roosevelt Papers Eleanor Roosevelt 2010
Eleanor in the Village Jan Jarboe Russell 2021-03-30 A
“riveting and enlightening account” (Bookreporter) of a
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mostly unknown chapter in the life of Eleanor
Roosevelt—when she moved to New York’s Greenwich
Village, shed her high-born conformity, and became the
progressive leader who pushed for change as America’s
First Lady. Hundreds of books have been written about
FDR and Eleanor, both together and separately, but yet
she remains a compelling and elusive figure. And, not
much is known about why in 1920, Eleanor suddenly
abandoned her duties as a mother of five and moved to
Greenwich Village, then the symbol of all forms of
transgressive freedom—communism, homosexuality,
interracial relationships, and subversive political
activity. Now, in this “immersive…original look at an
iconic figure of American politics” (Publishers Weekly),
Jan Russell pulls back the curtain on Eleanor’s life to
reveal the motivations and desires that drew her to the
Village and how her time there changed her political
outlook. A captivating blend of personal history
detailing Eleanor’s struggle with issues of marriage,
motherhood, financial independence, and femininity, and
a vibrant portrait of one of the most famous
neighborhoods in the world, this unique work examines
the ways that the sensibility, mood, and various
inhabitants of the neighborhood influenced the First
Lady’s perception of herself and shaped her political
views over four decades, up to her death in 1962. When
Eleanor moved there, the Village was a zone of
Bohemians, misfits, and artists, but there was also
freedom there, a miniature society where personal
idiosyncrasy could flourish. Eleanor joined the cohort
of what then was called “The New Women” in Greenwich
Village. Unlike the flappers in the 1920s, the New Women
had a much more serious agenda, organizing for social
change—unions for workers, equal pay, protection for
child workers—and they insisted on their own sexual
freedom. These women often disagreed about
politics—some, like Eleanor, were Democrats, others
Republicans, Socialists, and Communists. Even after
moving into the White House, Eleanor retained
connections to the Village, ultimately purchasing an
apartment in Washington Square where she lived during
World War II and in the aftermath of Roosevelt’s death
in 1945. Including the major historical moments that
served as a backdrop for Eleanor’s time in the Village,
this remarkable work offers new insights into Eleanor’s
transformation—emotionally, politically, and
sexually—and provides us with the missing chapter in an
extraordinary life.

Downloaded from build.openblas.net on October 5, 2022 by
guest

